
 

 

15 June 2021 

ATCO Gas Australia Pty Ltd 

Decision to renew gas distribution licence GDL8 

The Economic Regulation Authority has renewed ATCO Gas Australia Pty Ltd’s gas 
distribution licence GDL8.  

ATCO owns and operates the largest gas distribution network in Western Australia, delivering 
gas to approximately 750,000 end users through approximately 14,000 kilometres of gas 
mains. The gas distribution network services Geraldton, Kalgoorlie, Albany, Bunbury, 
Busselton, Harvey, Pinjarra, Brunswick Junction, Capel and the Perth Metropolitan area.  

ATCO applied to the ERA on 8 April 2021 to renew GDL8, which was due to expire on 30 June 
2021. 

GLD8 has been renewed from 16 June 2021 for 21 years. 

The ERA’s decision and GDL8 are available on the ERA website. 
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